
DDVP and Bed Bugs 
 
 

Recently the Department of Agriculture (NDOA) was 
asked to evaluate the licensing category for pesticide 
products containing DDVP, (dichlorvos and 2,2-
Dichlorovinyl dimethyl phosphate) which is currently 
on the market as Nuvan® Prostrips™ for the control 
of flying insects and now Bed Bugs.  The Pest 
Control Enforcement section of the NDOA has 
reviewed Nuvan’s technical data, pesticide label and 
supplemental labeling for their pesticide product.   As 
long as a Pest Management Professional uses the 
Nuvan® Prostrips™ according to label directions and 
any supplemental labeling directions, a Nevada C2 
(Industrial and Institutional) license would be 
appropriate. 
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